
 

Westwood Elementary School Newsletter - May 2025 

 

​As we wrap up another incredible school year, 
we want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all 

of our families for your continued support, 
partnership, and trust. It has been a joy 

watching our students learn, grow, and shine.  
 
 

Congratulations to our April PRIDE Winners: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Staff PBIS Winners for April: MOTIVATORS 
 

Congratulations 
Mrs. Parr and Mrs. Selzer! 

 
 
 
 
 

May Is Mental Health Awareness Month 
 
 

 
  

 
 



 

Library Updates! 
Our final check out date for all items is Friday 5/16 with all 

items due back by Friday 5/23.   
 

 



 

Third Graders enjoyed the BIG breakfast to fuel their  
brains for state testing!  

 

 



 



 

Second Grade Zoo Field Trip 

 



 

Second graders enjoyed spider plants with 
Green Circle Growers! 

 
 



 

Head Start now enrolling for fall! 

Go online and complete the Quick App using the link below or call our 

office (440) 647-7440. 

https://www.lccaaforms.net/ 
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Important Reminders: 

●​ When entering the school pick-up or drop-off line please use“Wenner St” to 
“Jones St.”. 

●​ Breakfast drop-off is at Door “I” on the side of the building between 7:30-7:40 am.  
●​ NON- Breakfast Drop- Off Line starts at 7:50 am.  
●​ Please send your child in proper footwear for outdoor recess and gym class! 
●​ Let’s stay hydrated! You may choose to send your child with a water bottle- please clear 

water only (no flavor packets) 
●​ Remember that all student dismissal changes must be communicated to the office by 1:30. 

●​ Car rider pick-up line starts forming at 2:30. 
●​ Please refrain from having pets join you for arrival and dismissal. Staff and 

student safety is our top priority. 
 

Contacts:  
Mrs. Kimberley Milks, Principal  

kmilks@wellingtonvillageschools.org 

Jenn McCloskey, Secretary 

jmccloskey@wellingtonvillageschools.org 
 

 

Thank you 
for your 

continued 
support! 
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